
 
Milam Elementary School 

Office of the Principal 

 

RELEASE REQUEST FOR STUDENT PICTURE, WORK AND/OR FIRST 

NAME FOR ELECTRONIC DISPLAY 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Teachers will be officially launching their class web pages the last week of 

October! We are hoping that these sites will increase parent/teacher 

communication as well as showcase some of our work. In order to display student 

work, we would like your permission to display your son/daughter’s picture, work 
and their first name. Please indicate below what you prefer and return this form 

to your child’s teacher.  
 

____ Yes, you have my permission to display my child’s work, picture and/or first name. 
 

____ No, I prefer that my child’s picture and/or first name not be used for this purpose. 
 

 

Child’s Name: _____________________________________________________ 

 

 

_____________________________________________ 

Parent(s) Signature 

 

 

Thank you for taking the time to fill out this request. We will send a notice as to 

when the web pages are available to be viewed. 

 

 

 

Armando Llanos, Principal 


